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Profes11or Stanley Pons, Qlainum 
~ of I'J'!ea1.,..-y 
'Dni'Versity of "Utab 
HeMJ EyrUa& Buildm& 
. .s..lt l.Me City • Dub I4J.l2 

Dear Professor Pons: 

April 24, 1989 

This will acknowledge the receipt of your April 14, 1989 7 letter. Please 
1l8ke .sure that the Universiey of Utah fonaally notifies the DOE Contr4lctin,g 
Office in Chicago of the university's decision to withdraw the grant 
applic&tion. 

I w.as pleased to 1~ &bout your plans for a .. jor research effort oriented 
toward a better understanding of the phenomena involved in the process you 
reported. The Department of Energy will stand ready to consider a pertinent 
proposal. vhich you. aay submit to the Division of Advanced Energy Projects . 

I certainly wish you 4IDd Professor Fleischmann every success in yDur research 
endea'vors . 

bee: ER-1 
!R-2 
ER-10 
~ 

Sincerely., 

Rys%ard Gajewski, 'Direetor 
Division of Advanced Energy Projects 
O££ice of ·Basic Energy Sciences. ER-16 

Gajewski 
04/20/89 
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April 14, 1989 

Ryszard Gajewski, Director 
Division of Advanced Energy Projetts 
Office of Basic Energy Sdences, FA-16 
Depanmem Gf .Energy 
Wasbington DC .20545 

Dear Dr. Gajewski: 

As 1 told you m our last discussion, 1 have considered the possibility of withdrawing the :proposal 
submitted 'tO you last -tall peganting aplotatory ~ on our nOftl concept of an alternative fusion 
~rgy '50UT<le. Wltile this iJr.oject ~ t~ us t-e be -at too -early a ~tege foc -developtMnt t{J -qualify f'(}r 
funding by DOE for technology development, and involved a high degree of risk, there was clearly an 
indication of a high potential payoff. These t:onsiderations obviously led us to apply for funding 1lilder 
lhe 4115pices of yam lniliarive (cf. Progr:am Description Bulletin, Department of Energy, Office .of .Basic 
Energy Sciences, Division of Advanced Energy Projects, page 3). 

Because of the long delays 'that have occurred (due 'tO -the 'l1!View -process and due 'to the 
negotiations of the unusual circumstances that arose in that ])I'OCess), I must tell you that w~ have 
accomplished most of the preliminary work proposed 'tO you. I am therefore obligated to instruct the 
University of Utah to withdraw lhe proposal. 

We intend now to begin a major ~ effort in new directions which will lead to .a more 
complet-e understanding of the .reattWns involved in the process. This new effort is quite broad in scope, 
and we will be seeking annual funding levels of approximately $2.5 million. We would of course like to 
know jf we might submit ~ ne¥1 proposal to you for consideration. 

SP/sdp 

cc: , 
Dr. James Brophy 
Dr. Hu-go Ro~~i 

Department of a.ea....., 
Henry Eyring Building 

Sa.Jt Lake City, Utah 84112 


